
Climate-Aquatics Workshop Blog Mailing #2: A new climatic-aquatics synthesis report 
 

Greetings Everyone, 

A new synthesis report entitled, "Climate change, aquatic ecosystems, and fishes in the Rocky 

Mountain West: implications and alternatives for management" is available from the U.S. 

Forest Service, Rocky Mountain Research Station. The report addresses three basic questions: 1) 

What is changing in the climate and related physical processes that may affect aquatic species 

and their habitats?, 2) What are the implications for aquatics species and related conservation 

values, and 3) What can we do about it? 

 

The Executive Summary is attached, a paper copy can be ordered using the attached form, or an 

electronic copy downloaded from Treesearch (http://treesearch.fs.fed.us/pubs/37029)  

 

Best Regards, 

Dan  
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